
Fire Mountain Scout Camp

Raise the
Roof
Campaign

Our location

How did we get here?

Our Contact

1715 - 100th Pl SE, Suite B | Everett, WA 98208
26027 Walker Valley Road | Mount Vernon, WA 98274

Well, time has a way of aging all things.
Our dining hall, kitchen, and Boeing

Bunkhouse roofs are between 25 and 35
years old. Unfortunately, these roofs are
leaking and creating more maintenance

issues due to the excess water. Our
program highlight Cowboy Action Range

had a tree fall on it. While usable this
summer all of these structures need to be

fixed before the fall brings the Pacific
Northwest's signature rain.

 

425.338.0380
mountbakerbsa.org

Fascia - $1,000
Everything in Soffit Level

Gold Border Raise the Roof CSP

Soffit - $500
Rake Level plus 

Silver Border Raise the Roof CSP
Your name on a commemorative plaque

Rake - $100
Khaki Border Raise the Roof CSP

Unit Donation Levels

$1,500 Unit Donation
One Silver Border Raise the Roof CSP
10 Khaki Border Raise the Roof CSPs

Unit’s name on a commemorative plaque

$1,000 Unit Donation
10 Khaki Border Raise the Roof CSPs

Donation Levels



Hollander Hall - Camp
Kitchen and Dining
Hall

Arguably one of the most significant
and well used parts of camp,
especially during inclement weather. 

Cowboy Action
Range

Boeing Bunkhouse

If a tree falls in the forest and no
one hears it, does it really damage
the Cowboy Action Range roof?
Black Powder, Axe Throwing, and
Slingshot - practically screams a
good time for Scouts. Help restore
this program highlight area to it's
former glory.

A favorite area for Scouting units,
training, and families. The Bunkhouse
has plenty of happy memories to
make...if it gets a new roof.

$230,000
Our Goal

Thanks to judicious planning and
generous planned giving, we have
already raised over $220,000. We
are looking to you to help fund the
balance. Two generous anonymous
donors have put our goal well within
reach. Help us hit the peak!

Another chance for you to leave a lasting
legacy for the future of Fire Mountain and
to positively impact the youth in our
communities for years to come.

Ways to Help

Thank you for consideration of our
cause. The Mount Baker Council and
the Boy Scouts of America have
been offering life changing
programs for over 110 years. Your
contribution helps us to continue our
mission of positively impacting youth.

Contact the Scout office to make
your donations or scan the QR Code 

Tha
nk

you

www.mountbakerbsa.org


